


Now that Congress has appropriated $310 billion in new funding for PPP loans, it is imperative to ensure 

that underserved small businesses, including those in the territories, received adequate access to the 

program. Thus, with respect to program accessibility in the territories, we respectfully request the 

following information: 

1. How will you ensure equal access to PPP loans by underserved communities, including those in
the five territories?

2. What challenges has SBA experienced in setting and running the program in the territories and

how have those challenges been overcome?

3. What is SBA doing to encourage bank/lender participation in the territories?

4. What is SBA doing to disseminate information about the program in the territories to educate

small businesses?

Thank you for your attention to this request. Given the urgency of the situation, we look forward to your 

immediate response. 

���z 
Chairwoman ;azf e 
House Small Business Committee 

Sincerely, 

Raul M. Grijalva 
Chair 
House Committee on Natural Resources 




